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The early morning distribution managed by Posti Palvelut Oy will end in Vaasa on 31
December 2021. I-Mediat Oy has terminated early morning distribution in the Vaasa and
Mustasaari areas.

Due to the change, Posti Palvelut Oy has
started co-operation negotiations in Vaasa's
early morning distribution. Negotiations
started on September 6, 2021. The target
group for the negotiations includes 40 people
working in early delivery. According to a
preliminary estimate, the staff reduction need
is 40 people. The impact on personnel will
become clearer as the negotiations progress.

As a responsible employer, Posti participates
in supporting personnel in the event of
change through the Change Unit, which

provides personal support in career planning
and seeks suitable solutions for Posti's
internal job opportunities together with the
business and employees.

Early distribution will continue in the Vaasa
and Mustasaari areas, managed by Posti
Palvelut Oy, as usual until 31 December
2021.

The change has no effect on Posti's basic
distribution or Posti's other services in Vaasa.
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